
Senate enquiry  

 

M L & D J Porter would like to comment on the importation of imported honey and bee products. 

We would like to see the regulative body of imports be much more stringent in regards that 

imported honeys and bee products be tested to the same standards that Australian products are to 

the European Countries. The Apiarist industry is not a regulative body and it is unfair for the 

Government or Senate to suggest it is industries problem. 
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